
Disabled Peace Officers Waiver 
 
This exemption is for peace officers who are permanently disabled as a result of an injury 
suffered in the line of duty. The exemption covers tuition and fees for up to 12 semesters or 
sessions, while enrolled in either undergraduate, graduate, or the doctoral program. The student 
has to obtain a letter from their administrative office stating they are disabled as a result of an 
injury suffered in the line of duty. Once the student obtains the letter and the student has 
registered for their first semester at SHSU, they need to take the letter to the Bursar’s Office so 
that we can apply the waiver to the student’s account. Yet, after the student registers each 
semester, it is the student’s responsibility to let the Bursar’s Office know that he or she is 
registered and the waiver needs to be applied to his or her student account. The waiver 
WILL NOT be automatically applied to the student’s account. 
 
Requirements: 

• Have been disabled as a result of an injury suffered in the line of duty 
• Have a letter from the student’s administrative office stating the disability 

 
Covers: 

• Tuition and fees (excluding general property fee) for up to 12 semesters or sessions in 
undergraduate, graduate, or the doctoral program 


